
 
 
  

WASHINGTON, D.C. – AFPM Statement on the Administration’s announcement of draft guidance on
National Environmental Policy Act implementation:

“We support the Administration’s announcement of draft guidance on National Environmental Policy Act
implementation. We see this as an important step toward ensuring that the environment is protected
while adopting needed reforms to the infrastructure permitting process. AFPM’s member companies
rely on a multimodal infrastructure network to transport feedstocks and products that make modern life
possible and today’s announcement supports needed energy infrastructure development.”
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